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Message from Redfield’s Senior Leadership Team
Dear parents and carers,

Welcome back to our last term of 23/24. We have a busy term ahead with Eid 
Celebrations, Sports Days, end of year reports, transitions days etc. So please keep an eye 
on our website and social media pages for up-to-date information. 

This information can be accessed in our ‘Upcoming Events’ section of the website 
https://www.redfieldet.org.uk/parents-and-community/upcoming-events/

As the weather is getting hotter can we be mindful that children are wearing appropriate 
clothing to school e.g. no sliders and that they have a hat (to be worn only outside), 
water and sunscreen applied. 

As a reminder – toys and games should not be brought into school. Children only need 
their book bag, packed lunch (if needed) and a water bottle.

You will have also noticed that we have begun to put privacy fencing around the school 
site to ensure that strangers walking past the school are not able to stop and talk to 
children through the gates – thank you for your feedback surrounding this.

Thanks

RET SLT Team
 

Term 6, Week 2 23-24

Redfield Educate Together Primary Academy

@Redfield_ET (Please note this is our new profile page as of May 2024)

@Redfield_ET

https://www.redfieldet.org.uk/parents-and-community/upcoming-events/


Bristol Sustainable Travel
This term we will be working with Bristol City Council for sustainable travel. 

Year 5 are currently working with the travel team, looking at our local areas and the 
impact cars are having. 

Over the next few weeks we will be having:

- 24/6/24 - Dr Bike: We have 15 spaces for bikes to see a mobile mechanic for a service. 
The service is then free to those who attend, including free brake blocks and cables 
where needed. Each participant is treated to a safety check, and a gear and brake tune 
up. They are then presented with a form giving a diagnosis of the health of their bike.
If a bike needs more work than is possible outside of a workshop environment, we 
recommend our in-house servicing and repairs. A booking link will be sent closer to the 
time.
- 27/6/24 – Year 1 Scooter Skills: Children will need to bring in their scooters on this day to 

take part in skills workshops on how to keep safe on their scooter and basic 
manoeuvring skills. If you do not have a scooter, we have a number that can be 
borrowed from school.

- 27/6/24 – Year 6 – Planning Safe Journeys. Children will be working with the travel team 
on how to ensure their journeys are safe and how to plan safe route. 

- 28/6/24– Year 3 and 4 – workshop on the benefits of active travel. 
- We are working to get Bikeability skills organised for year 2 but this is most likely going to 

take place after the summer holidays when they are in year 3.

Thank you for those parents who were able to attend our visit from the school nurse today. 
If you would like more information on the school nursing service, use this QR code to 
access their website you will find advice and guidance on a range of topics, including 
Mental Health, Diet and Nutrition a free 12-week course on healthy lifestyle choices, a self-
referral form and much more'
 Our next visit from the nurse will be in Term 1 of next academic year. 

School Nurse

https://thebristolbikeproject.org/shop/repairs-and-services/


Messages from our Office Team
Go to: www.redfieldet.org.uk for more information about our school and to our Class Pages 
to find out what your child is learning in their class.

School office hours are 08:00 – 16:00

Busy times are 08:00-10:00 and 14:00-16:00 therefore we request that if your enquiry is not 
urgent (safeguarding concern or the dropping off of urgent medicine) then please come 
and see us after 3.30pm.
,
Please make sure that we have the correct information for each of your children. You 
can log into Arbor and check that all information including address, guardian contact 
details, medical conditions, dietary requirements and consents are up to date. If you find 
any incorrect information on your child’s student profile, please update it with the correct 
information. If you need help with how to do this, please click here/on this link: Seeing and 
updating my child's information on the Parent Portal or Arbor App – Arbor Help Centre 
(arbor-education.com)

Parent survey 
A reminder to complete this before the end of the academic year. Thank you for those 
who have completed the form below. Please take the time to complete this as we are 
wanting to develop our links with our parent/carer community. From our community this 
year we have had poets, reading volunteers, family to help plan Eid celebrations and 
swimming volunteers. 

We would love to expand this as we move forward into next year. So, if you have any 
specific skills you would like to share/volunteer your time with or if you would like to offer 
some time to help read with children. Please fill in the form below by clicking the link or by 
scanning the QR code below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/yBViDXZKCM

If you are struggling to access this, please email info@redfieldet.org.uk FOA: Scott 
Freeman

https://forms.office.com/e/yBViDXZKCM
mailto:info@redfieldet.org.uk

